


Blackwork Journey Blog - April 2013 
 

1 
 

April 2013 

A very serious accident at the end of March means that there will not be a Blog 

for April 2013. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the readers from round the 

world who have contacted me over the last month with their kind thoughts and 

good wishes. 

You have helped to make a very difficult period more bearable, so thank you! 

I have taken the opportunity 

to catch up on my 

unfinished needlework 

projects and plan some new 

designs for the future.  

If anything, it has made me 

realise once again just how 

valuable having a practical 

hobby can be. To become 

absorbed in stitching can 

take one’s mind away from 

pain and stress and provide 

an outlet for idle hands. I do 

not take kindly to spending 

time in bed, not being able 

to drive and being 

dependent on other people 

for all the things that I 

usually do myself but I am grateful for the support I have received from my 

husband and my family and hopefully eighteen months from now I will be able 

to look back on this as an unpleasant memory! 

Happy stitching, 

Liz 

 


